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In Class 3, we have been developing our skills as
Mathematicians! Earlier this week, we were
practising reflecting and translating shapes,

including practising SATs questions that require

these skills. We have then moved on to studying
ratio and proportion and have been using these
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skills to solve worded problems.
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Class 3 have worked so hard!




Easter Holiday Homework

The
Hadstock
Society

Children’s Writing Competition

The annual Hadstock féte will take place on 15th June this year and the Hadstock
Society will be holding an exhibition inside St Botolph's Church. We are also
launching a children’s writing competition linked to the Community Archive website.
There are three categories - Ages 5-7; 7-9; 9-11.

We would like the children to choose their favourite photo with the theme of "‘People’
and explain why it is their favourite and how they think life for the person or people in
the photo may have been different to their own lives today. The entries should be no
longer than one side of A4 and be handwritten. The winners will be announced at the
féte and the deadline to receive the entries is 24th May. Entries can be emailed to
hadstocksociety21@gmail.com

We hope very much that families will enjoy exploring the website together. The ar-
chive can be reached directly from your browser address bar by entering
hadstock.org uk/hadstockarchive There is a second way you can reach the archive and
that is through the main Parish site: hadstock.org.uk. Simply click on the link
‘Community Archive” which is on the home page.

This competition is open to all Primary School children in the local area and beyond.



' Attendance Winners!

First Place: Class 2 (98.2%)
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Third Place: Class 1 (85.2%)
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Con:cjratulations Class 2; you can

I:ﬁan extra 10 minutes playti @
rst Friday ome Summer Term!!

Stars of the Week!

Well done to all the stars of the
week! We are so incredibly proud
of you all.




